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_____________________________Our                           
GriefShare 

Support Group 
will be starting 

back on                               
Monday,                  
April 5th,                          

6:00-7:30pm. 

You will enter the church at                
Door #10.                                                     

Our first session will be                             
"Is This Normal"?                                     

Please sign up at the Registration 
Desk in the Foyer. 

If you would like to help 
work on our church                     

landscaping, please call 
the church                         
office.  You 

do not have to have a 
"green thumb" for 

this job! 

 We are 
starting 
again to 

take                   
pictures of 
our Church 
families - 

.  We 
started doing this last year and did 

not get finished because of 
COVID.  If you have not had your 
picture taken yet, please go to the 

VIP Room (front right of               
auditorium) and get yours taken 

right after the service this                     
morning.  We would love to have 

you on our picture wall (beside the 
Bookstore).  You do not have to 
sign up, just go.  We will do this 

for a few weeks. 

 

GODõS AMAZING 

SAVING GRACE 




